
 

 

16 September 2020 

Muchea Water 

Public consultation on application to amend water services licence 
WL51 

The Economic Regulation Authority is seeking public comment on an application by Aqua 
Ferre (Muchea) Pty Ltd (trading as Muchea Water) to amend the operating area of water 
services licence WL51. 

Muchea Water provides potable water services to residential customers in the Riverside 
Development and to commercial allotments in the Muchea Employment Node Development. 

Muchea Water is seeking to expand its existing operating area to include additional lots 
alongside the pipeline on the Western side of Reserve Road and on the Eastern side of Great 
Northern Highway. 

Further details are in Muchea Water’s proposed new operating area map. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on Muchea Water’s licence 
amendment application.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Wednesday, 7 October 2020. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
licensing@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

D219155 

https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21073/2/Operating-area-map-OWR-OA-317---Aqua-Ferre-Muchea-Pty-Ltd-Trading-as-Muchea-Water---WL051.PDF
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21214/2/Water-Services-Licence-51-Version-2-1-May-2020---WL051---Aqua-Ferre-Muchea-Pty-Ltd-trading-as-Muchea-Water-.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21446/2/Proposed-new-operating-area-map-for-public-comment---WL051---Aqua-Ferre-Muchea-Pty-Ltd-ta-Muchea-Water.PDF
http://www.erawa.com.au/consultation
mailto:licensing@erawa.com.au
mailto:media@erawa.com.au

